
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
Dear Families, Staff and Children, 
 
We had two beautiful celebrations last week. The first was our Opening School Mass in the 
Church on Tuesday. The students were very prayerful and reverent. It was also Shrove Tuesday. 
Thank you JP for providing pancakes for everyone. The following day was Ash Wednesday and 
we managed to complete most of the service before the power went out. Thank you Fr Prakash for 
completing the liturgy in difficult conditions and to Anne Hazel for preparing our beautiful services 
this week. 
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We have registered for the Coles Sports for Schools, so please collect 
your vouchers and drop them into the box in the Office. 
 
We hope we will have improved attendance this week now that Men’s 
Business and the dancing is drawing to a close. Please make sure your 
children have the sleep they need to get ready for school. I will be in and 
out of Darwin for the next couple of weeks, but Justin and our amazing 
staff are always here for you. 
Have a great week, 
God bless,  
Deb Madgen        


